
 
 
  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

OUTDOOR ADVERTISING FEE EXPIRES 
Effective July 1, 2007 

(N.J.S.A. 54:4-11.1) 
 
 

Effective July 1, 2007, the Outdoor Advertising Fee will no longer be imposed on 
the gross amounts collected by a retail seller for advertising space on an outdoor 
advertising sign (billboard).  
 
You are still required to file your June, 2007 OA-100 return.  After this return has 
been filed, no future fees or returns need to be collected or filed with the Division 
of Taxation. 
 
Questions concerning the Outdoor Advertising Fee may be directed to the 
Division's Regulatory Services Branch, at 609-292-5995. 
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